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11th November 2024 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the 0.6 maternity cover in Year 1 at Britannia Community 
Primary School. This post will be from January 6th 2025.  Our school is a forward thinking 
innovative school and we are pleased to have be recognised as a ‘Good’ school but we are 
not complacent and are now striving to make further improvements for our children and 
community. The majority of our children are drawn from the local area, and we are proud of 
the position we hold as an important part of the local community. The current number on 
role is a healthy 209 with the children distributed evenly across the classes. 
 
Our families are extremely supportive of the school and its work, resulting in a school 
population that is well-motivated and interested. The children at Britannia would like to have 
a new addition to school that makes learning fun, is friendly and caring and will help them 
to make progress with their learning. 
 
All members of our school community are proud of the developments we have made so far 
and are excited about the future at Britannia.  The school strongly believes teaching and 
learning to be its primary function and continuously strives to maintain high standards for 
all.  Members of staff are fully committed to the school and its work to drive school 
improvements.  Continuous professional development is valued and we have staff 
development systems fully in place to help teachers and support staff within their current 
posts and to assist those who aspire to future promotion. 
 
The Governors are seeking to appoint highly motivated, passionate and inspirational 
teachers who are committed to raising standards and are able to work as part of a team.   
 
Please forward applications to bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk by the 25.11.24 and 
shortlisting and interviews will take place shortly after. 
 
I look forward to reviewing your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs N Longstaff (Headteacher) 
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